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Dear Sir/Madam,

As sports premises reopen, CUHK Archery Open 2022 will be rescheduled to mid-
October 2022 and will take place in the Sir Philip Haddon-Cave Sports Field, CUHK. The exact
competition dates will be released as soon as we have received confirmation from the venue. For
more information about the event rundown, please refer to the attached files.

Should you wish to withdraw from the event, please kindly fill out the following form on or
before 25 September 2022. A refund will be issued as soon as possible. Withdrawal form:

https://forms.ele/M6alkk3XV2XpN6L V9

Moreover, limited vacancies for each division are expected after archers’ withdrawals. If
you have NOT applied in the first round and wish to be placed on the waiting list, please kindly

send your application form and fees to cuhkarchers@gmail.com on or before 25 September

2022. Second round applications will be considered on a first-come-first-served basis.
Furthermore, CUHK has recently announced the newest campus entry requirements. For more
information, please refer to the attachment.

Thank you again for supporting this event. Should you have any enquiries, please contact

us at cuhkarchers@gmail.com. We look forward to seeing you in the archery range.

Best regards,

CUHK Archery Club



